
http://www.MSCNews.net/news/index.cfm?nk=8151 

Bahr Photographs to be Featured in Friday Talk
 The latest Stalder Gallery exhibit will be featured in a Gallery Talk this Friday evening.  
 The exhibit features an array of the wildlife photographs of Kenny Bahr, and has been at the Stalder
Gallery in the Falls City Library and Arts Center since January 16th.
 The Gallery Talk will be held at 7:00 p.m. this Friday, February 3rd.  The exhibit will remain at the
Stalder Gallery through February 17th, and can be viewed during regular Library hours until then.
 


